LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 29, 2013

TO: Honorable Linda Harper-Brown, Chair, House Committee on Government Efficiency &
Reform

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3195 by Kolkhorst (Relating to the review of certain administrative hearings
conducted by health and human services agencies.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 531 of the Government Code, related to the review of certain
administrative hearings conducted by health and human services agencies, including adding a
legislative reporting requirement. The Health and Human Services Commission has indicated that
any increased workload and cost that may arise from implementing the bill can be absorbed within
agency resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
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